

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 14, 2002

Honorable Fredrick G. Gordon Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

7TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #011401 REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 7TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Gordon:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. North Sherman Boulevard from West Center Street to a point north No Parking
- 2. West North Avenue from North 28th Street to North 32nd Street Two Hour Parking
- 3. West Wright Street from North 33rd Street to North 35th Street Two Hour Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 14, 2002

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #011401 REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. West Seeboth Street from South 2nd Street to a point west No Parking
- 2. South 5th Place from West Harrison Avenue to West Burnham Street No Parking
- 3. South 11th Street, from West Lincoln Avenue to a point north One Hour Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 25, 2002

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 16th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

16TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #011401
INSTALL NO PARKING 2:00 AM
TO 6:00 AM ON THE WEST SIDE
OF SOUTH 31ST STREET FROM
WEST MITCHELL STREET TO WEST BURNHAM STREET;
EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 32ND STREET FROM
WEST MITCHELL STREET TO WEST BURNHAM STREET

Dear Alderman Murphy:

This is in response to your request on behalf of Ms. Susan Apps of Walker Middle School to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that there is a conflict with the school buses dropping off the children in the morning and residents that park their vehicles in the street overnight. The installation of this restriction would not only allow residents to park overnight in front of their homes every night, but also leave the school side of the street open when the school buses arrive to drop-off children.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 14, 2002

Honorable Willie L. Hines Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

17TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #011401
INSTALL NO PARKING DECEMBER 1 TO MARCH 1
EXCEPT SUNDAYS 7:00 AM TO 4:00 PM
ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 38TH STREET
FROM WEST BROWN STREET TO WEST GARFIELD AVENUE

Dear Mr. Hines:

This is in response to your request on behalf of Reverend Klatt of Bethany Lutheran Church to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the installation of this parking restriction would allow the parishioners of Bethany Lutheran Church to park near the church when winter parking restrictions are in effect.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 14, 2002

Honorable Willie L. Hines Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

17TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #011401 REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 17TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Hines:

As part of our on-going review of parking regulations in the City of Milwaukee, we have discovered that the ordinances for several parking restrictions are no longer needed. Since the signs have been removed, we recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. West Tomah Place from North 16th Street to a point south No Parking
- 2. West Walnut Street from North 24th Place to North 25th Street Two Hour Parking
- 3. North 13th Street from West Walnut Street to West Fond du Lac Avenue One Hour Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer